Distance Education Committee 

Friday, December 6, 2008
Electronic email was sent by John Newman, chairman of the Distance Education Committee to all members of the Distance Education Committee regarding the implementation of IAV policies. Members of the committee provided no discussion on the policies. The IAV policies will be presented to the faculty senate on December 12, 2008 meeting for their review of the IAV policies. An action vote will be called for at the January meeting of the faculty senate. It has been suggested that, if approved, the IAV policies then be sent to the Presidents’ council for approval and implemented into the GBC handbook as official GBC policies.
Members of the Distance Education Committee:

Lisa Frazier, Robert Hannu, John Newman, Gregory Schmaltz, Eric Woodman, James Elithorp, Karen Mowrey, Richard Southard, and Squy Wallace
Respectfully submitted,

John Newman – Distance Education Chairman
